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My name is Kennedy Williams and I am a junior at Tulane University, studying
psychology and public health. I had such an amazing summer interning at the New
Orleans Children’s Advocacy Center, that I knew I needed to find a way to stay on for
the fall. Unfortunately, working for free during the school year wasn’t financially
feasible for me. Thankfully, Newcomb offers a Reproductive Health and Reproductive
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Rights internship that could fund my internship into the fall semester. I’m so grateful
to be able to finish the work I started this summer. I am able to continue to
transcribe forensic interviews to be used in sexual assault trials, continue developing
the first statewide assessment on human trafficking, and continue to create and
implement a No Hit Zone policy in schools in the community. I also have the
opportunity this semester to create an educational campaign for high school seniors
called College, Sex, and the Law.


